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THE BULLY 
Number 9 : 29 August 2012 

August is Membership and Extension Month   

 
 

 

Dinner Bookings  

& Makeup’s 

 

South Bunbury: 
Rose Hotel 

Wednesday 
6.15 for 6.45pm start, 

0413 743 601 before 10 am 

 

Bunbury: 

Parade Hotel 

Monday 

6.00 for 6.30pm start 
97212933 

 

Bunbury Leschenault: 

Parade Hotel 

Wednesday 

12.00 for 12.30pm start 
97212933 

APOLOGIES: TO 
www.rotarysouthbunbury

.org 

 

Or Sgt-at-arms Dean, by 

10am by phone or email on  

9727 0236 or 0428 915 571 

deanandgail@hotmail.com   

 

Send Contributions & 

Information for the Bully 

to: 
dawn.naylor@ecu.edu.au 

 

CELEBRATIONS 
 29 Aug – 4 Sept 2012 

BIRTHDAYS PARTNERS’ 
Birthdays 

WEDDDING 
ANNIVERSARIES 

INDUCTION ANNIVERSARIES 

Mike Presser  29 /8  N/a 31/ 8  Rod and Carol  Downe 
45yrs 

Ben Andrew  29/8   4 yrs 

    

 

 

NEXT MEETING: Wed 5 September,  2012 
 

 
Once in a Blue Moon Sundowner  

This Friday at  26 Birch St. 

John Carey is the host. 

Quote of the week:  Unless you start 
doing something different you are in for 
more of the same. 
 

Going round in circles  
Brett Belstead , Director of South West Operations, Main Roads 
Department was our keynote address for this evening.  Brett explain 
the developments of the roundabout at Eelup  over the past 100 days.  
Some of the main issues were speed, difficult sight lines, congestion 
at peak times of the day/ long week-ends, and  lots of trucks, resulting 
in the dubious title of the worst crash sight in WA. Hence, the need to 
make some changes. 

 
Continued over the page 

   
John Grey introduces Brett 
Belstead  

Brett explains the first 100 
days. 

Good to hear the number of  
crashes have gone down! 
See the green line ! 
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Special GueStS thiS week included… 

 
 

 
 

Committee Reports 
- 

 

Ben  Andrew , Administration, confirmed the 
Blue Moon Sundowner at John  Carey’s home 
this Friday.  We need a volunteer host for next 
month. 
Reminder that on 17 Sept, there is a combined 
Rotary meeting at Bunbury Yacht Club, with 
keynote address from Dr Oakeley, from the 
Orchid Society.  Partners welcome.  See links 
below;  
Dr Oakeley publications Orchid society bio Dr 
Oakeley 
Ben (OO7) has also been doing some research 
at other local Rotary clubs , confirming similar 
issues and perhaps the need to promote Rotary 
in Bunbury as one nation, oops I mean  a united 
stand for Rotary. 

John Gray , Foundations, reported there is a call for nominations for two team 
leaders for two Group Study Exchange teams.   
First GSE: Country Police Officers, to Virginia (USA). Inbound group from 23 Feb-28 
April and outbound 3 April- 7 May 2013. 
Second GSE; General applicants for Brazil. Inbound from11 Mar-21 April and 
outbound 9 April- 12 May, 2013.  For more information click link to the letter on 
Clubrunner.  Members encouraged to nominate someone from their vocation.  
 Link: GSE document 
 
Friday 10 Oct, marks the anniversary of the Bali bombing.  Professor Fiona Stanley, 
will be in Bunbury to give a talk to Rotary at a lunch time meeting between 12 and 2.  
More details to follow. 
 

I would like to introduce Jim Hill, a 

civil engineer and Kevin Harrison 

from Department of Regional 

Community  Development,    

Gordon Golby 

Zaki’s brother-in-law, Tony Haygar 

was also a guest and he caught up with 

Jim as they celebrated being first 

timers at Rotary 
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More about Eelup Roundabout, from Page 1 
Bret explained some of the options developed from traffic micro-simulations.  These 
included  shortening the distance on exits, increasing the number of lanes, use of traffic 
lights, modifying bridges and other roads to redirect trucks.  Further developments  to 
upgrade the sight were interchange and flyer over options.  This will help cope with the 
expected increase of traffic, due to residential developments.   Brett also explained how the 
traffic will be  monitored using a optic fibre cable from the sight  back to the Perth office, a 
promising outcome.   

    

 

Weekly  Competition 
 

 

Members enjoying some 
fellowship.  
Murray, caught on his knees 
consulting with Sir Roger before 
the draw !     94 tickets sold and 
$110 raised tonight. 
 

  

 

Fines from tURK 
 

Rod Downe 
carried the 
box, well I 
have to 
admit I 
backed Freo 
this week 
too!  ED 

  

Turk  , Fines master, 
points the finger  with 
lots of bulk fines. 

Brett shows us the micro-

simulations 

President Stephen and Brett 
Future plans on show 
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Reminders: 
31 Aug  Sundowner at John Carey’s Home 
17 September  Keynote address ; Dr Henry Oakeley 
21 Nov DG Bob Cooper visits 
 
 

 
 
 

Responsibilities  

for the next fortnight! 
 

Duties:    September  5 September  12 

Host & Grace Neil Hamilton Neil Hamilton 

Properties Bruce Lynch Bruce Lynch 

Properties John Gray John Gray 

Reception Kevin Eagles Kevin Eagles 

Reception Murray Harris Murray Harris 

Introduction Mike Hendry Mike Hendry 

Thanks Kim Rudd Kim Rudd 

Ticket Sales Sandro Agrizzi Sandro Agrizzi 

Fines Stewart Binnie Stewart Binnie 

Raffle Spinner Len Andel Len Andel 
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ED  


